
Senior Tournament in
November
The Senior Tournament will be held on

Saturday, November 15 at 9 AM at The Alley.

The entry form can be found on the website

or at your local house. We hope to see you

there! 

Western
Maryland USBC

9-Pin Tournament
Results
Our 9-Pin Tournament was a great

success! On the Youth side, Division 1

winner was Lucas Sweitzer and Division

2 winner was Mason Redman. In the

Adult tournament, Division 1 winner was

Brenda Rice and Division 2 winner was

Bryan Schafer. Congratulations to all

who placed, and thank you to those who

participated! 
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WMUSBC Board Members
Attend State Jamboree
On October 4, 2025, board members Jim Gill, John

Lewis, Olivia Gill, and Jacob Fischer represented

Western Maryland at the State Jamboree. Also in

attendance were Vicki Coughlin and Troy Cubbage

who were representatives at the state level, and

Amber Fischer and Dave Coughlin were guest

delegates at the local level. These board members

sat on the Maryland State Annual Meeting, as well as

attended the Maryland Hall of Fame Banquet. We

thank these board members for their dedication to

the local and state association. 
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September High Scores
Kierra Kaylor

210 games, 51 pins over average, Tuesday

Night Mixed, Rainbow Lanes

Scott Meyers

287 game, Thursday Night Mixed, The Alley

Zack Riggleman

299 game, Thursday Night Mixed, The Alley
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